
Why Applying for Eligibility to the Division of Developmental Disabilities is a Good Idea

There’s a good chance you’ve heard lots of 
reasons for enrolling with the Developmental 
Disabilities Administration (DDA)… supports and 
services for you and your family, engaging with 
your community, and learning new skills to help 
build the life you want. But did you know there 
are additional benefits even when you do not 
want a support service right now?

1.	 Even if you don’t receive a paid service the following benefits come with being DDA eligi-
ble: 

•	 The Developmental Disabilities Endowment Trust Fund. This is a trust that allows saving for the 
future without jeopardizing government benefits.

•	 Reduced fees through the Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife. 
•	 Discounted passes with Washington State Park. 
•	 Additional affordable housing options.
•	 Quarterly newsletter with valuable information from Informing Families.

2. Eligibility puts you a step ahead in the event there’s a future need for services.

3. Documenting unmet needs helps everyone. When you are enrolled with DDA, and then request 
a service, but funding is not currently available, you provide data that gives the state a true picture 
of the numbers of eligible people with unmet needs. This helps the DDA and advocates make a 
case to the legislature for the necessary funding.

Visit Eligibility | DSHS (wa.gov) for more information on DDD eligibility.

A service of the Washington State Developmental Disabilities Council. For more information visit informingfamilies.org

https://ddetf.wa.gov/
https://wdfw.wa.gov/accessibility/eligibility-requirements-other-reduced-fees
https://www.parks.wa.gov/205/Discount-Passes
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/programs/hcv/ned
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/dda/consumers-and-families/eligibility

